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Foundation Mathematics for Computer Science Sep 24 2021 John Vince
describes a range of mathematical topics to provide a foundation for
an undergraduate course in computer science, starting with a review of
number systems and their relevance to digital computers, and finishing
with differential and integral calculus. Readers will find that the
author's visual approach will greatly improve their understanding as
to why certain mathematical structures exist, together with how they
are used in real-world applications. Each chapter includes full-colour
illustrations to clarify the mathematical descriptions, and in some
cases, equations are also coloured to reveal vital algebraic patterns.
The numerous worked examples will consolidate comprehension of
abstract mathematical concepts. Foundation Mathematics for Computer
Science covers number systems, algebra, logic, trigonometry,
coordinate systems, determinants, vectors, matrices, geometric matrix
transforms, differential and integral calculus, and reveals the names
of the mathematicians behind such inventions. During this journey,
John Vince touches upon more esoteric topics such as quaternions,
octonions, Grassmann algebra, Barycentric coordinates, transfinite
sets and prime numbers. Whether you intend to pursue a career in
programming, scientific visualisation, systems design, or real-time
computing, you should find the author’s literary style refreshingly
lucid and engaging, and prepare you for more advanced texts.
Modelling Computing Systems Nov 02 2019 This engaging text presents
the fundamental mathematics and modelling techniques for computing
systems in a novel and light-hearted way, which can be easily followed
by students at the very beginning of their university education. Key
concepts are taught through a large collection of challenging yet fun
mathematical games and logical puzzles that require no prior knowledge
about computers. The text begins with intuition and examples as a
basis from which precise concepts are then developed; demonstrating
how, by working within the confines of a precise structured method,
the occurrence of errors in the system can be drastically reduced.
Features: demonstrates how game theory provides a paradigm for an
intuitive understanding of the nature of computation; contains more
than 400 exercises throughout the text, with detailed solutions to
half of these presented at the end of the book, together with numerous
theorems, definitions and examples; describes a modelling approach
based on state transition systems.
Mathematical Logic for Computer Science Aug 24 2021 In the recent
decades mathematical logic has become more and more important in

computer science and, in general, in system engineering. In fact, by
definition, it is the wey of expressing our reasoning in terms of
mathematical formalism, thus supplying it with the typical rigor and
precision of mathematics. Not by chance, automatic information
processing is now pervasive and we find it practically in any human
activity and artefact, from embedded, safety-critical systems, to ecommerce, to social networks, etc. Such a pervasiveness and the
consequent heterogeneity of the involved systems mandate much more
generality in the formalism supporting the engineering activity than
traditional specialized models such as, e.g., those for electric
circuits and mechanical engines: mathematical logic, paired with
computer applications, provides such generality
Physics for Computer Science Students May 09 2020 This text is the
product of several years' effort to develop a course to fill a
specific educational gap. It is our belief that computer science
students should know how a computer works, particularly in light of
rapidly changing tech nologies. The text was designed for computer
science students who have a calculus background but have not
necessarily taken prior physics courses. However, it is clearly not
limited to these students. Anyone who has had first-year physics can
start with Chapter 17. This includes all science and engineering
students who would like a survey course of the ideas, theories, and
experiments that made our modern electronics age possible. This
textbook is meant to be used in a two-semester sequence. Chapters 1
through 16 can be covered during the first semester, and Chapters 17
through 28 in the second semester. At Queens College, where
preliminary drafts have been used, the material is presented in three
lecture periods (50 minutes each) and one recitation period per week,
15 weeks per semester. The lecture and recitation are complemented by
a two-hour laboratory period per week for the first semester and a twohour laboratory period biweekly for the second semester.
Computer Science Aug 04 2022 Computer Science: The Hardware, Software
and Heart of It focuses on the deeper aspects of the two recognized
subdivisions of Computer Science, Software and Hardware. These
subdivisions are shown to be closely interrelated as a result of the
stored-program concept. Computer Science: The Hardware, Software and
Heart of It includes certain classical theoretical computer science
topics such as Unsolvability (e.g. the halting problem) and
Undecidability (e.g. Godel’s incompleteness theorem) that treat
problems that exist under the Church-Turing thesis of computation.
These problem topics explain inherent limits lying at the heart of
software, and in effect define boundaries beyond which computer
science professionals cannot go beyond. Newer topics such as Cloud
Computing are also covered in this book. After a survey of traditional
programming languages (e.g. Fortran and C++), a new kind of computer
Programming for parallel/distributed computing is presented using the

message-passing paradigm which is at the heart of large clusters of
computers. This leads to descriptions of current hardware platforms
for large-scale computing, such as clusters of as many as one thousand
which are the new generation of supercomputers. This also leads to a
consideration of future quantum computers and a possible escape from
the Church-Turing thesis to a new computation paradigm. The book’s
historical context is especially helpful during this, the centenary of
Turing's birth. Alan Turing is widely regarded as the father of
Computer Science, since many concepts in both the hardware and
software of Computer Science can be traced to his pioneering research.
Turing was a multi-faceted mathematician-engineer and was able to work
on both concrete and abstract levels. This book shows how these two
seemingly disparate aspects of Computer Science are intimately
related. Further, the book treats the theoretical side of Computer
Science as well, which also derives from Turing's research. Computer
Science: The Hardware, Software and Heart of It is designed as a
professional book for practitioners and researchers working in the
related fields of Quantum Computing, Cloud Computing, Computer
Networking, as well as non-scientist readers. Advanced-level and
undergraduate students concentrating on computer science, engineering
and mathematics will also find this book useful.
Philosophy and Computer Science Jul 23 2021 Colburn (computer
science, U. of Minnesota-Duluth) has a doctorate in philosophy and an
advanced degree in computer science; he's worked as a philosophy
professor, a computer programmer, and a research scientist in
artificial intelligence. Here he discusses the philosophical
foundations of artificial intelligence; the new encounter of science
and philosophy (logic, models of the mind and of reasoning,
epistemology); and the philosophy of computer science (touching on
math, abstraction, software, and ontology).
Categories and Computer Science Oct 14 2020 Category theory has
become increasingly important and popular in computer science, and
many universities now have introductions to category theory as part of
their courses for undergraduate computer scientists. The author is a
respected category theorist and has based this textbook on a course
given over the last few years at the University of Sydney. The theory
is developed in a straightforward way, and is enriched with many
examples from computer science. Thus this book meets the needs of
undergradute computer scientists, and yet retains a level of
mathematical correctness that will broaden its appeal to include
students of mathematics new to category theory.
Cambridge International AS and A Level Computer Science Coursebook
Nov 07 2022 "Cambridge International AS and A Level Computer Science
Coursebook delivers an accessible guide to theoretical and practical
skills in Computer Science, with a clear progression of tasks that
help to consolidate and develop knowledge. Cambridge International AS

and A Level Computer Science Coursebook offers students detailed
descriptions of the concepts, reinforced with examples that outline
complex subject matter in a clear way. Alongside fundamental
definitions, higher level programming skills are developed through the
explanation of processes and consolidated by practical exam-type
questions for students to attempt."-- Publisher description.
AQA Computer Science for GCSE Student Book Jun 21 2021 Exam Board:
AQA Level: GCSE Subject: Computer Science First Teaching: September
2016 First Exam: Summer 2018 Build student confidence and ensure
successful progress through GCSE Computer Science. - Builds students'
knowledge and confidence through detailed topic coverage and key
points - Instils a deeper understanding and awareness of computer
science, and its applications and implications in the wider world Develops knowledge and computational thinking skills with tasks
featured throughout the book - Ensures progression through GCSE with
regular assessment questions, that can be developed with supporting
Dynamic Learning digital resources
Computer Science Programming Basics in Ruby Aug 31 2019 If you know
basic high-school math, you can quickly learn and apply the core
concepts of computer science with this concise, hands-on book. Led by
a team of experts, you’ll quickly understand the difference between
computer science and computer programming, and you’ll learn how
algorithms help you solve computing problems. Each chapter builds on
material introduced earlier in the book, so you can master one core
building block before moving on to the next. You’ll explore
fundamental topics such as loops, arrays, objects, and classes, using
the easy-to-learn Ruby programming language. Then you’ll put
everything together in the last chapter by programming a simple game
of tic-tac-toe. Learn how to write algorithms to solve real-world
problems Understand the basics of computer architecture Examine the
basic tools of a programming language Explore sequential, conditional,
and loop programming structures Understand how the array data
structure organizes storage Use searching techniques and comparisonbased sorting algorithms Learn about objects, including how to build
your own Discover how objects can be created from other objects
Manipulate files and use their data in your software
Cambridge IGCSE® and O Level Computer Science Programming Book for
Python Jul 11 2020 This resource is written to follow the updated
Cambridge IGCSE® Computer Science syllabus 0478 with examination from
June and November 2016. Cambridge IGCSE® and O Level Computer Science
Programming Book for Python accompanies the Cambridge IGCSE and O
Level Computer Science coursebook, and is suitable for students and
teachers wishing to use Python in their studies. It introduces and
develops practical skills to guide students in developing coding
solutions to the tasks presented in the book. Starting from simple
skills and progressing to more complex challenges, this book shows how

to approach a coding problem using Structure Diagrams and Flow Charts,
explains programming logic using pseudocode, develops Python
programming skills and gives full solutions to the tasks set.
Computer Science Nov 26 2021 While the development of information
technology has been obvious to all, the underpinning computer science
has been less apparent. Subrata Dasgupta provides a thought-provoking
introduction to the field and its core principles, considering
computer science as a science of symbol processing.
Research in Computer Science and Its Applications Dec 16 2020 This
book constitutes the refereed post-conference proceedings of the 11th
EAI International Conference on Research in Computer science and its
Applications, CNRIA 2021, held in June 2021. Due to COVID-19 pandemic
the conference was held virtually. The 11 full papers presented were
selected from 24 submissions and issue different problems in
underserved and unserved areas. The papers are arranged in 3 tracks:
data science and artificial intelligence; telecom and artificial
intelligence; IoT and ICT applications.
Geometric Algebra for Computer Science Jan 29 2022 Introduces
Geometric Algebra to programmers, shows how it extends from linear
algebra, and describes how to model geometries using GA. This book
describes techniques for creating applications. It is suitable for
programmers in computer graphics and entertainment computing.
Foundation Mathematics for Computer Science Oct 26 2021 John Vince
describes a range of mathematical topics to provide a foundation for
an undergraduate course in computer science, starting with a review of
number systems and their relevance to digital computers, and finishing
with differential and integral calculus. Readers will find that the
author's visual approach will greatly improve their understanding as
to why certain mathematical structures exist, together with how they
are used in real-world applications. Each chapter includes full-colour
illustrations to clarify the mathematical descriptions, and in some
cases, equations are also coloured to reveal vital algebraic patterns.
The numerous worked examples will consolidate comprehension of
abstract mathematical concepts. Foundation Mathematics for Computer
Science covers number systems, algebra, logic, trigonometry,
coordinate systems, determinants, vectors, matrices, geometric matrix
transforms, differential and integral calculus, and reveals the names
of the mathematicians behind such inventions. During this journey,
John Vince touches upon more esoteric topics such as quaternions,
octonions, Grassmann algebra, Barycentric coordinates, transfinite
sets and prime numbers. Whether you intend to pursue a career in
programming, scientific visualisation, systems design, or real-time
computing, you should find the author’s literary style refreshingly
lucid and engaging, and prepare you for more advanced texts.
Computer Science Education Jan 05 2020 Drawing together the most upto-date research from experts all across the world, Computer Science

Education provides full, current coverage of a teaching subject that's
still developing. It offers the most up-to-date coverage available on
this developing subject, ideal for building confidence of new PGCE
students teaching a very new discipline, exploring key concepts,
pedagogical approaches and assessment practices. Highlights include: a comprehensive taxonomy of programming misconceptions from Juha Sorva
- an up-to-date discussion of computational thinking by Shuchi Grover
and Roy Pea - a detailed look at issues of equity in computer science
education by Jill Denner and Shannon Campe - teachers' and pupils'
attitudes are considered by Quintin Cutts and Peter Donaldson - Paul
Curzon and colleagues explore a range of different strategies for
teaching computer science concepts - Ira Diethelm and her colleagues
highlight the difficulties presented by the language we use to talk
about computer science. The book is structured to support the reader
with chapter outlines, synopses and key points. Explanations of key
concepts, real-life examples and reflective points keep the theory
grounded in classroom practice.
AQA A level Computer Science Mar 07 2020 Exam Board: AQA Level: AS/Alevel Subject: Computer Science First Teaching: September 2015 First
Exam: June 2016 This title has been approved by AQA for use with the
AS and A-level AQA Computer Science specifications. AQA A-level
Computer Science gives students the chance to think creatively and
progress through the AQA AS and A-level Computer Science
specifications. Detailed coverage of the specifications will enrich
understanding of the fundamental principles of computing, whilst a
range of activities help to develop the programming skills and
computational thinking skills at A-level and beyond. - Enables
students to build a thorough understanding of the fundamental
principles in the AQA AS and A-Level Computer Science specifications,
with detailed coverage of programming, algorithms, data structures and
representation, systems, databases and networks, uses and
consequences. - Helps to tackle the various demands of the course
confidently, with advice and support for programming and theoretical
assessments and the problem-solving or investigative project at Alevel. - Develops the programming and computational thinking skills
for A-level and beyond - frequent coding and question practice will
help students apply their knowledge of the principles of computer
science, and design, program and evaluate problem-solving computer
systems. Bob Reeves is an experienced teacher with examining
experience, and well-respected author of resources for Computing and
ICT across the curriculum.
Computer Science Today Jul 31 2019 This specially commissioned volume
presents a unique collection of expository papers on major topics that
are representative for computer science today. The 38 contributions,
written by internationally leading experts in the computer science
area on personal invitation, demonstrate the scope and stature of the

field today and give an impression of the chief motivations and
challenges for tomorrow's computer science and information technology.
This anthology marks a truly extraordinary and festive moment: it is
the 1000th volume published in the Lecture Notes in Computer Science
series. It addresses all computer scientists and anybody interested in
a representative overview of the field.
Human Language Technology. Challenges for Computer Science and
Linguistics Jun 29 2019 This book constitutes the refereed proceedings
of the 4th Language and Technology Conference: Challenges for Computer
Science and Linguistics, LTC 2009, held in Poznan, Poland, in November
2009. The 52 revised and in many cases substantially extended papers
presented in this volume were carefully reviewed and selected from 103
submissions. The contributions are organized in topical sections on
speech processing, computational morphology/lexicography, parsing,
computational semantics, dialogue modeling and processing, digital
language resources, WordNet, document processing, information
processing, and machine translation.
A Programmer's Guide to Computer Science Aug 12 2020 You know how to
code..but is it enough? Do you feel left out when other programmers
talk about asymptotic bounds? Have you failed a job interview because
you don't know computer science? The author, a senior developer at a
major software company with a PhD in computer science, takes you
through what you would have learned while earning a four-year computer
science degree. Volume one covers the most frequently referenced
topics, including algorithms and data structures, graphs, problemsolving techniques, and complexity theory. When you finish this book,
you'll have the tools you need to hold your own with people who have or expect you to have - a computer science degree.
Improving Computer Science Education Sep 12 2020 Improving Computer
Science Education examines suitable theoretical frameworks for
conceptualizing teaching and learning computer science. This highly
useful book provides numerous examples of practical, "real world"
applications of major computer science information topics, such as: •
Spreadsheets • Databases • Programming Each chapter concludes with a
section that summarzies recommendations for teacher professional
development. Traditionally, computer science education has been skillsfocused and disconnected from the reality students face after they
leave the classroom. Improving Computer Science Education makes the
subject matter useful and meaningful by connecting it explicitly to
students' everyday lives.
Essential Logic for Computer Science Apr 07 2020 An introduction to
applying predicate logic to testing and verification of software and
digital circuits that focuses on applications rather than theory.
Computer scientists use logic for testing and verification of software
and digital circuits, but many computer science students study logic
only in the context of traditional mathematics, encountering the

subject in a few lectures and a handful of problem sets in a discrete
math course. This book offers a more substantive and rigorous approach
to logic that focuses on applications in computer science. Topics
covered include predicate logic, equation-based software, automated
testing and theorem proving, and large-scale computation. Formalism is
emphasized, and the book employs three formal notations: traditional
algebraic formulas of propositional and predicate logic; digital
circuit diagrams; and the widely used partially automated theorem
prover, ACL2, which provides an accessible introduction to mechanized
formalism. For readers who want to see formalization in action, the
text presents examples using Proof Pad, a lightweight ACL2
environment. Readers will not become ALC2 experts, but will learn how
mechanized logic can benefit software and hardware engineers. In
addition, 180 exercises, some of them extremely challenging, offer
opportunities for problem solving. There are no prerequisites beyond
high school algebra. Programming experience is not required to
understand the book's equation-based approach. The book can be used in
undergraduate courses in logic for computer science and introduction
to computer science and in math courses for computer science students.
Logic in Computer Science Nov 14 2020 Recent years have seen the
development of powerful tools for verifying hardware and software
systems, as companies worldwide realise the need for improved means of
validating their products. There is increasing demand for training in
basic methods in formal reasoning so that students can gain
proficiency in logic-based verification methods. The second edition of
this successful textbook addresses both those requirements, by
continuing to provide a clear introduction to formal reasoning which
is both relevant to the needs of modern computer science and rigorous
enough for practical application. Improvements to the first edition
have been made throughout, with extra and expanded sections on SAT
solvers, existential/universal second-order logic, micro-models,
programming by contract and total correctness. The coverage of modelchecking has been substantially updated. Further exercises have been
added. Internet support for the book includes worked solutions for all
exercises for teachers, and model solutions to some exercises for
students.
Advances in Computer Science for Engineering and Education III Apr 19
2021 This book comprises high-quality refereed research papers
presented at the Third International Conference on Computer Science,
Engineering and Education Applications (ICCSEEA2020), held in Kyiv,
Ukraine, on 21–22 January 2020, organized jointly by National
Technical University of Ukraine “Igor Sikorsky Kyiv Polytechnic
Institute”, National Aviation University, and the International
Research Association of Modern Education and Computer Science. The
topics discussed in the book include state-of-the-art papers in
computer science, artificial intelligence, engineering techniques,

genetic coding systems, deep learning with its medical applications,
and knowledge representation with its applications in education. It is
an excellent source of references for researchers, graduate students,
engineers, management practitioners, and undergraduate students
interested in computer science and their applications in engineering
and education.
GCSE Computer Science for OCR Student Book Jun 02 2022 A new series
of bespoke, full-coverage resources developed for the 2016 AQA and OCR
GCSE Computer Science qualifications. Written for the OCR GCSE
Computer Science specification for first teaching from 2016, this
print Student Book uses an exciting and engaging approach to help
students build their knowledge and master underlying computing
principles and concepts. Designed to develop computational thinking,
programming and problem-solving skills, this resource includes
challenges that build on learning objectives, and real-life examples
that demonstrate how computer science relates to everyday life.
Remember features act as revision references for students and key
mathematical skills relevant to computer science are highlighted
throughout. A digital Cambridge Elevate-enhanced Edition and a free
digital Teacher's Resource are also available.
Help Your Kids with Computer Science (Key Stages 1-5) Dec 04 2019
Perfect for home learning, this visual guide to computers, the
Internet, and social media uses step-by-step diagrams and graphics to
explore how kids can get the most from computers while staying safe.
Covering everything from data to digital life, from computer coding to
cyber attacks, this unique guide gives parents and kids the most up-todate and comprehensive facts and information in a visually appealing
way. It examines the technical aspects of computers, such as how they
function, the latest digital devices and software, and how the
Internet works. It also builds the confidence of parents and kids when
facing challenges such as staying safe online, digital etiquette, and
how to navigate the potential pitfalls of social media. Jargon-free
language helps to explain difficult and potentially dread-inducing
concepts such as hacking, Bitcoin, and malware, while colorful
graphics help make learning about the world of computer science
exciting. For those who want to make the most out of the digital
world, Help Your Kids with Computer Science is the perfect platform to
discover more. Series Overview: DK's bestselling Help Your Kids With
series contains crystal-clear visual breakdowns of important subjects.
Simple graphics and jargon-free text are key to making this series a
user-friendly resource for frustrated parents who want to help their
children get the most out of school.
The Probability Companion for Engineering and Computer Science Feb 04
2020 Using examples and building intuition, this friendly guide helps
readers understand and use probabilistic tools from basic to
sophisticated.

Writing for Computer Science Oct 06 2022 A complete update to a
classic, respected resource Invaluable reference, supplying a
comprehensive overview on how to undertake and present research
Concrete Mathematics Sep 05 2022 This book, updated and improved,
introduces the mathematics that support advanced computer programming
and the analysis of algorithms. The book's primary aim is to provide a
solid and relevant base of mathematical skills. It is an indispensable
text and reference for computer scientists and serious programmers in
virtually every discipline.
Cambridge IGCSE® Computer Science Programming Book Dec 28 2021 This
resource is written to follow the updated Cambridge IGCSE® Computer
Science syllabus 0478 with examination from June and November 2016.
Logic for Computer Science Feb 27 2022 This advanced text for
undergraduate and graduate students introduces mathematical logic with
an emphasis on proof theory and procedures for algorithmic
construction of formal proofs. The self-contained treatment is also
useful for computer scientists and mathematically inclined readers
interested in the formalization of proofs and basics of automatic
theorem proving. Topics include propositional logic and its
resolution, first-order logic, Gentzen's cut elimination theorem and
applications, and Gentzen's sharpened Hauptsatz and Herbrand's
theorem. Additional subjects include resolution in first-order logic;
SLD-resolution, logic programming, and the foundations of PROLOG; and
many-sorted first-order logic. Numerous problems appear throughout the
book, and two Appendixes provide practical background information.
Handbook of Logic and Proof Techniques for Computer Science Jun 09
2020 Logic plays a central conceptual role in modern mathematics.
However, mathematical logic has grown into one of the most recondite
areas of mathematics. As a result, most of modern logic is
inaccessible to all but the specialist. This new book is a resource
that provides a quick introduction and review of the key topics in
logic for the computer scientist, engineer, or mathematician.Handbook
of Logic and Proof Techniques for Computer Science presents the
elements of modern logic, including many current topics, to the reader
having only basic mathematical literacy. Computer scientists will find
specific examples and important ideas such as axiomatics, recursion
theory, decidability, independence, completeness, consistency, model
theory, and P/NP completeness. The book contains definitions, examples
and discussion of all of the key ideas in basic logic, but also makes
a special effort to cut through the mathematical formalism, difficult
notation, and esoteric terminology that is typical of modern
mathematical logic. TThis handbook delivers cogent and self-contained
introductions to critical advanced topics, including:* Godel`s
completeness and incompleteness theorems* Methods of proof, cardinal
and ordinal numbers, the continuum hypothesis, the axiom of choice,
model theory, and number systems and their construction* Extensive

treatment of complexity theory and programming applications*
Applications to algorithms in Boolean algebra* Discussion of set
theory and applications of logicThe book is an excellent resource for
the working mathematical scientist. The graduate student or
professional in computer science and engineering or the systems
scientist who needs to have a quick sketch of a key idea from logic
will find it here in this self-contained, accessible, and easy-to-use
reference.
Handbook of Computer Science & IT Oct 02 2019 An Ideal Book for
Computer Science (Hand Book)
Mathematical Structures for Computer Science Mar 19 2021 Judith
Gersting's Mathematical Structures for Computer Science has long been
acclaimed for its clear presentation of essential concepts and its
exceptional range of applications relevant to computer science majors.
Now with this new edition, it is the first discrete mathematics
textbook revised to meet the proposed new ACM/IEEE standards for the
course.
Probability and Statistics for Computer Science May 01 2022
Comprehensive and thorough development of both probability
andstatistics for serious computer scientists; goal-oriented:
"topresent the mathematical analysis underlying probabilityresults"
Special emphases on simulation and discrete decision theory
Mathematically-rich, but self-contained text, at a gentlepace Review
of calculus and linear algebra in an appendix Mathematical interludes
(in each chapter) which examinemathematical techniques in the context
of probabilistic orstatistical importance Numerous section exercises,
summaries, historical notes, andFurther Readings for reinforcement of
content
A/AS Level Computer Science for WJEC/Eduqas Student Book May 21 2021
Written for the WJEC/Eduqas A/AS Level Computer Science specifications
for first teaching from 2015, this print student book helps students
build their knowledge and master underlying computing principles and
concepts. The student book develops computational thinking,
programming and problem-solving skills. Suitable for all abilities, it
puts computing into context and gives students a real-life view on
professional applications of computing skills. Answers to end-ofchapter questions are located in the free online teacher's resource. A
Cambridge Elevate enhanced edition is also available.
Computer Science Illuminated Jul 03 2022 Revised and updated with the
latest information in the field, the Fifth Edition of best-selling
Computer Science Illuminated continues to provide students with an
engaging breadth-first overview of computer science principles and
provides a solid foundation for those continuing their study in this
dynamic and exciting discipline. Authored by two of today's most
respected computer science educators, Nell Dale and John Lewis, the
text carefully unfolds the many layers of computing from a language-

neutral perspective, beginning with the information layer, progressing
through the hardware, programming, operating systems, application, and
communication layers, and ending with a discussion on the limitations
of computing. -- Provided by publisher.
Advances in Computer Science for Engineering and Education Feb 15
2021 This book contains high-quality refereed research papers
presented at the Fifth International Conference on Computer Science,
Engineering, and Education Applications (ICCSEEA2022), which took
place in Kyiv, Ukraine, on February 21-22, 2022, and was organized by
the National Technical University of Ukraine "Igor Sikorsky Kyiv
Polytechnic Institute," National Aviation University, and the
International Research Association of Modern Education and Computer
Science. State-of-the-art studies in computer science, artificial
intelligence, engineering methodologies, genetic coding systems, deep
learning with medical applications, and knowledge representation with
educational applications are among the topics covered in the book. For
academics, graduate students, engineers, management practitioners, and
undergraduate students interested in computer science and its
applications in engineering and education, this book is a valuable
resource.
Probability and Statistics for Computer Science Jan 17 2021 This
textbook is aimed at computer science undergraduates late in sophomore
or early in junior year, supplying a comprehensive background in
qualitative and quantitative data analysis, probability, random
variables, and statistical methods, including machine learning. With
careful treatment of topics that fill the curricular needs for the
course, Probability and Statistics for Computer Science features: • A
treatment of random variables and expectations dealing primarily with
the discrete case. • A practical treatment of simulation, showing how
many interesting probabilities and expectations can be extracted, with
particular emphasis on Markov chains. • A clear but crisp account of
simple point inference strategies (maximum likelihood; Bayesian
inference) in simple contexts. This is extended to cover some
confidence intervals, samples and populations for random sampling with
replacement, and the simplest hypothesis testing. • A chapter dealing
with classification, explaining why it’s useful; how to train SVM
classifiers with stochastic gradient descent; and how to use
implementations of more advanced methods such as random forests and
nearest neighbors. • A chapter dealing with regression, explaining how
to set up, use and understand linear regression and nearest neighbors
regression in practical problems. • A chapter dealing with principal
components analysis, developing intuition carefully, and including
numerous practical examples. There is a brief description of
multivariate scaling via principal coordinate analysis. • A chapter
dealing with clustering via agglomerative methods and k-means, showing
how to build vector quantized features for complex signals.

Illustrated throughout, each main chapter includes many worked
examples and other pedagogical elements such as boxed Procedures,
Definitions, Useful Facts, and Remember This (short tips). Problems
and Programming Exercises are at the end of each chapter, with a
summary of what the reader should know. Instructor resources include a
full set of model solutions for all problems, and an Instructor's
Manual with accompanying presentation slides.
GCSE Computer Science for AQA Student Book Mar 31 2022 A new series
of bespoke, full-coverage resources developed for the 2016 AQA and OCR
GCSE Computer Science qualifications. Written for the AQA GCSE
Computer Science specification for first teaching from 2016, this
print Student Book uses an exciting and engaging approach to help
students build their knowledge and master underlying computing
principles and concepts. Designed to develop computational thinking,
programming and problem-solving skills, this resource includes
challenges that build on learning objectives, and real-life examples
that demonstrate how computer science relates to everyday life.
Remember features act as revision references for students and key
mathematical skills relevant to computer science are highlighted
throughout. A digital Cambridge Elevate-enhanced Edition and a free
digital Teacher's Resource are also available.
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